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From: Harrison, Dr William 7. A. |NNENININIGIGIGEGQDEN

Sent: 20 September 2016 20:48
To: Licensing

Subject: Licensing comments
Hello,

| am writing on behalf of Dyce and Stoneywood Community Council, re the following licensing applications:
Fierce Brew Brewery, Howe Mass Avenue, Dyce.

We support this application. Reason: to support the growth of this new small local business.

There should be no outdoor amplified music. Reason: to maintain amenity for nearby business units.

Thanks,
Bill Harrison (Secretary)
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